
Dear Staff and Students, 

 

Re: Clarification on the 29th Confirmed Case of Human Swine Influenza (Influenza A H1N1) 

Infection 

 

The Estates Office would like to clarify the 29th Confirmed Case of HSI as reported yesterday that 

the student concerned is suspected to have been infected and is now under observation. We 

apologize for any inconvenience or unpleasantness caused to the student concerned by the report. 

 

Staff and students should still stay vigilant in taking personal hygiene measures to avoid being 

infected as well as to curb the transmission of human swine influenza. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  

 

Estates Office 

 

______________________________________________________________ 

 

致所有教職員及學生: 

 

對第二十九宗確診人類豬型流感個案之澄清 

 

本處現澄清昨天第二十九宗人類豬型流感 (甲型流感H1N1)個案之報告，該個案實為疑

似個案，當事人正接受觀察。 本處特此為該報告對當事人帶來之不便或不快致歉。 

 

為防範受該病毒感染及進一步預防流感傳播，仍請各位保持警覺，注意個人衛生措施。 

 

多謝合作! 

 

物業處 

 

 

 


